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Directive #9 
 
First, I would like to thank all the councils and members for the sympathy cards, prayers and mass cards at 
the time of my husband’s passing. Also, to those who were able to attend the memorial mass for him, your 
presence meant so much to me and my family. 
 
As you know, we will be holding the election for the new diocesan executive at our diocesan convention 
in April. You will shortly be receiving a package with the names of those who are letting their names 
stand for election. You need to discuss this with your council and fill in the names of those who you 
would like to see elected. Keep in mind, if someone is running for more than position, you can nominate 
them for all the positions they have put their names for. Also, five (5) ladies are needed for standing 
committee chairpersons. You may vote for 5, or if you really want to see a person elected, you may just 
put her name. 
 
Once your council gives direction as to who they would like you to vote for, fill in the nomination form 
and have signed by the president and recording secretary. Please make four (4) copies – 1 for the voting 
delegate, 1 for your records/minutes and 2 copies to be sent to me by Registered Mail no later than 
March 30th. 
 
Please remember that you must submit your instructed vote and have a voting delegate at the 
convention on Wednesday, April 29th for your council’s vote to count. 
 
Weather permitting, I hope to see everyone at the Lenten Retreat which is being held in London in 
February. 
 
May our Lady of Good Counsel bless you in all you do. 
 
Angela 
 

 
 
	
	


